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Your Paper has now been considered by the Editorial Board of Journal of Physics: Condensed Matter and
the Board Member's report can be found below and/or attached to this message.

We regret to inform you that the Board Member has recommended that your article should not be published
in the journal, for the reasons given in the enclosed report. Your manuscript has therefore been withdrawn
from consideration.
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